
                                                        


Incline Gymnastics Booster Club Board Meeting


Inclineboosterclub.com


ZOOM MEETING MINUTES 1/12/21


Call to Order


 *Member & Guest Sign in (Zoom sign in):  Glenn, Janet, Amie, Tammi, Erin, Melissa, Tia, Gandy and Kristin.


President Report: (Glenn McWilliams)  


      *Welcome & Agenda… 


Vice President Report: (Amie Durocher) JO Yearbook:  Discussed Paypal payment and friend option.  Send email again 
for either Paypal or check for payment options.  Janet to leave rest of books at gym with the payments received from 
sales at meet.  Tami called out names for the rest of books that needed distribution that had made payments.  List to 
be given to Amie so she knows who received books.


Vice President of Communication Report:  (Suzanne Brown)  RESIGNATION  *Janet can send out texts and info until 
new board member joins.  


Treasurer Report: (Tammi Kotzker) Financial Recap $1,581 was earned for wreath sales in Nov/Dec.  $18,570 is 
our total recap.  Tia asked question regarding payouts and this new season year began as of 7/1/20.  One goal one 
day would be to join EXCEL and JO as one booster club versus separate groups.  This would allow easier payouts 
if for some reason gymnast would switch from one group or the other.

Secretary Report: (Janet Weyhmiller) Handed out 13 yearbooks at JO Mock meet from cash sales and past paypal 
payments.  I will send out texts and emails as needed until someone wants to step in position.  Tia said she wasn’t on 
text messaging.


Gym Report:  (Christi/Lisa)


Committee Reports:   Kristin McWilliams wreath sales update $1,581


Lauren Woodin salsa sales January? Glenn reached out to Lauren and we will be selling salsas effective as of 1/21/21 
and order forms were sent out to JO Booster Club.  Money due Fri 2/5 and delivery of salsas will be Thurs 2/11.  There 
are 3 salsa choices at $7 each.


Old Business:  Request from Tia to change “IGBC” name to add JO: Tia expressed her concern about adding JO to our 
name and said she would be willing to assist in this happening.  Tammi brought up that our name on records and files 
all show IGA and that we should be IGBC so since majority voted yes to fix the name we would add JO to the name.  
(Vote:  Glenn no, Janet yes, Tammi yes and Amie yes).  Tia also mentioned that our website had IGA Incline 
Gymnastics Academy but Tia said actual name is IGTC Incline Gymnastics Training Center.  Amie said that she would fix 
website.  


Next Meeting Tuesday 2/9


